
  

 

 

New measures regarding laundry and food from outside 
 

The government has introduced new rules to provide greater protection to your loved ones.   

 

Effective immediately, laundry can no longer be done by families. All clothing must be washed 

internally. A new procedure for this has been developed for our employees.  

Moreover, it is now forbidden to bring food to your loved ones or to have food delivered from a 

restaurant. 

 

We understand your concerns, but this is what’s best for the health of your loved ones. You are surely 

following the situation through the press briefings by our two levels of government. By being rigorous, 

we can avoid and reduce as much as possible the spread of the coronavirus to your loved ones and 

our employees.  

Continue to watch for messages that will be posted simultaneously on Facebook, LinkedIn and our 

websites. 
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